
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
Jan. 4 School Resumes 
Jan. 5 5TH Grade D.A.R.E.  Graduation 8:30 AM Cafeteria * 

Royals Meeting  7:00 PM Cafeteria 
Jan. 7 BWF 8th Grade 
Jan. 9 Kindergarten Social  10:30 AM  Cafeteria 
Jan. 10 Polar Plunge 1:00 PM Sea Bright 
Jan. 11 Confirmation Parent Workshop  - 7th Grade  7:00 PM Church 
Jan. 13 PTA Speaker Meeting 7:00 PM Cafeteria 
 PTA Board Meeting 8:00 PM Cafeteria 
Jan. 14 BWF 7th Grade 
 Development Meeting 7:00 PM Library 
Jan. 15 BWF 6th Grade 
 Royals Game Night 
Jan. 18 No School – Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
Jan. 20 12:05 Dismissal 
Jan. 21 ARF Grades 6,7,8 
Jan. 22 Progress Reports distributed 
 Graduation Pictures 
 Winter Sports Pictures 
 Pep Rally 1:00 PM Gym 
Jan. 24 Open House – Prospective Families Grades Pre School through 5 
Jan. 25 Brothers Night 
Jan. 28 First Reconciliation Practice 
Jan. 30  First Reconciliation 1:00 and 3:00 PM Church 
 
*change from original schedule 
 
NOTES 
Club Pick-up – We have been asked by the Police and Fire Department that cars be 
parked only on the school side of Peters Place for after school pick-up from clubs, etc.  
You may park in the parking lot after school.  We ask for your cooperation.   
 
Drop-Off – A reminder that Peters Place is a one way street in the morning from Broad 
to Maple.  Please do not cross your child in between the buses at any time. 
 
Polar Plunge – Please support this effort.  All pledges come directly back to the school. 
 
Game Night – This is a first. Bring the whole family and enjoy a night of fun. 
 
Pictures – Winter athletes may wear their sports uniform to school and stay in it for the 
day. 
 
Unit Lunch Increase – Due to the rise in food cost, the cafeteria unit lunch will be raised 
to $3.25 beginning on January 4th.  The unit lunch includes the hot entree of the day, 
drink, and dessert.  Soup will be included in the new price.   
 



Re-registration Packets – will go home on Jan. 19th  for the 2010-2011 in-house 
registration .  Registration for the general public will begin on Jan. 24th.  To reserve your 
child/children’s seat for next year, please return the packet completed according to the 
check-off list by Feb. 1st.  We have had much interest in our school at our Open Houses 
thus far, but want to be sure to secure seats for our present students first before offering 
acceptance to prospect families. 
 
Open House – Please let your relatives, friends, and neighbors know that the next Open 
House will be Sunday, Jan. 24 from 1:00-2:00 AM for Pre School through grade 5.   
 
General Open House – Grades Pre School through 8 will be Feb. 2 from 9:00 –11:00 
AM 
 
Weather Alert – Please be mindful of threatening storms.  School closings will be 
posted on the Website and e-board.  Please keep phone contacts up-to-date. 
 
 
   ********UNIFORM CHANGE******** 
 
Next year we will begin a two-year transition period to phase in some changes to the 
school uniform. 
Girls’ uniforms – no change. 
 
Boys’ uniforms – gray pants and green shorts will be replace with the color khaki.          
    golf shirts and polo shirts – choice of hunter green or white.  This is 
for boys only. 
            
   
Boys and Girls 
Gym sweats – hunter green sweat pants with school insignia 
           gray sweat shirts – crew or hooded with school insignia 
Gym shorts/tee shirts – remain the same 
ALL UNIFORMS MUST BE PURCHASED THROUGH FLYNN AND O’HARA 
(including sweats). 
Gym sneakers must be white or predominately white.  
 
KINDERGARTEN UNIFORM 
Kindergarten students will be required to wear the school gym uniform daily – any 
combination of the shorts/tees and sweats will be acceptable. These are to be 
purchased through Flynn and O’Hara.   
Kindergarten students must wear white or predominately white sneakers.   
Flynn and O’Hara Uniform Store is located in Hazlet on Route 36.  
 
Please do not send boys’ outgrown gray pants or the gray sweat pants to Used 
Uniforms. 


